Jerome Manarchuck

From: Wilner, John <JWilner@edwardswildman.com>

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 10:08 AM

To: Jerome Manarchuck

Subject: Station KTIS (49770), Minneapolis, MN/ STA Dated June 12, 2013
Jerry:

On behalf of the University of Northwestern-St. Paul, this will advise that on September 6, 2013, Station KTiS (AM),
Minneapolis, MN, returned to its licensed operation with power of 50 kW. Consequently, KTIS is no longer operating
under its reduced power STA dated June 12, 2013. Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this notice.

Thank you.

John

John R, Wilner

Edwards Wilkdman Palmer LLP
1255 23rd Strest NW

Eighth Floor

Washington, DC 20037

Direct: 202.938.7929
Fax: 2027450816
Emall jwilner@edwardswildman.com

www.edwardswildman.com

Edwards Wildman Palmer LLP has offices in Boston, Chicago, Hartford, Hong Kong, Istanbul, London, Los Angeles,
Madison NJ, Miami, New York, Orange County, Providence, Stamford, Tokyo, Washington DC and West Palm Beach. For
more information visit edwardswildman.com.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This e-mail message from Edwards Wildman Palmer LLP, Edwards Wildman Palmer UK LLP and Edwards Wildman
Palmer, a Hong Kong firm of solicitors, and Edwards Wildman Danismanlik Hizmetleri Avukatlik Ortakligi, a registered
foreign attorney partnership, is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This e-mail may contain
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you received this e-mail by accident, please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail and all
copies of it. We take steps to protect against viruses but advise you to carry out your own checks and precautions as we
accept no liability for any which remain. We may monitor emails sent to and from our server(s) to ensure regulatory
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